IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
CEOLRAUSGAE T URYEN

Roswell District

P.O. Drawer 1857
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1857

Octoker 2, 198l

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Lease No. NM~-0554603

Well No. 2 - Elliott Fed. "A"
Location - SE4NWL

Sec. 9, T. 21 S., R. 38 E.
Approval Date: November 4, 1980

Quanah Petroleum, Inc.
4835% LBJ Freeway, Suite 525
Dallas, Texas 75234

Attention W.P. Oliverx

Gentlemen:

In reference to our conversation on September 2%, 1981, our approval of
your Application for Permit to Drill Well No. 2 - Elliott Fed. "A" at a
location 2310' FNL and 1980' FWL, sec. 9, T. 21 S., R. 38 E., is hereby
rescinded.

Your application for Well No. 2 - Elliott Fed. "A" at its new location
1650' FNL and 2310' FWL, sec. 9, T. 21 8., R. 38 E., is currently being
processed for approval.

Sincerely yours,
{Or:z Sgd) ROGER A. CHAPMAN

James A. Gillham
District Supervisor

cc:
{NMOCD - Hobbs |




